
Updates 

As the government have tightened restrictions in England, we need 
to be mindful of the impact of these on our school community. It is 
important that we keep people safe but at the same time enable 
our children to enjoy Christmas when so many of the usual joys 
were taken away last year. With this in mind, we are continuing 
with some events which have been risk assessed. The Infant Nativi-
ty (please wear a face mask and do not attend if you have symp-
toms) and carol service (outside, children only) are events we are 
looking forward to next week.  

 

Car Park 

As many of you know, the school does not own the car park. It is 
managed and run by the village hall committee. This means that we 
are unable to change markings or insert paths etc.  Legally, children 
only become our responsibility when they pass through the gates 
into school. However, Norton children are ALWAYS our children 
and we never stop caring. It is really important that you park 
carefully, drive slowly and respect other car park users. This is not 
always the case. In addition, please make sure your child moves 
across the car park well away from moving vehicles. We are lucky 
to have a car park directly next to the school. Please help us to 
keep our amazing children safe.  

Have a wonderful weekend 

Mrs Farren and Team Norton  

A note from Mrs Farren…. 
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Hot Dinner Menu week 2 
Monday 

 Vegetable hot dog 

 Veggie meatballs 

 Jacket Potato & Tuna (or 
cheese) 

Tuesday 

 Beef burger 

 Jacket Potato with Baked Beans, 
Cheese or Tuna 

Wednesday 

 Christmas lunch day 

Thursday 

 Chicken pie 

 Vegetable pasta bake 

 Jacket Potato with Tuna (or 
cheese) 

Friday 

 Fish fingers 

 BBQ Quorn 

 Jacket Potato with Baked Beans 

Tuesday Menu Change: 

The vegetarian option is Jacket 
Potato with choice of filling. 

Remember …... 

We finish at 1.30pm on Friday 17th December. 
 

 

Please check your dinner 
money accounts and    

settle any debts before 

next term 

 

Please check your 
ParentPay accounts and 
settle any outstanding 

charges. 

Thank you 


